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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
Public Outreach and Engagement Website Now Available 
In 2011, the department conducted a Public Outreach and Engagement Effectiveness survey to evaluate 
the department’s outreach efforts. Based on these results, the department created a Public Outreach and 
Engagement (POE) Program to better serve staff, stakeholders and the community at-large through a 
comprehensive, supported and thorough outreach and engagement program. 
 
Recently, the department launched its Public Outreach and Engagement webpage. To learn more about 
the department’s POE goals, visit the Public Outreach and Engagement page on SF Planning’s website. 
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